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June 22, 1982

Dr. R. Hill

Head

Department of Paediatrics
Children's Hospital

4480 Oak Street

" Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Dr. Hill:

AUCE Local 1 on behaif of emp]oyees working in the Department ot
Paediatrics in the new Children's Hospital request that the Gestafax

and Gestetner machine be removed from Room ¢D-1, second f1oor Ch1Tdren {34
Hospital and be placed 1n another location.

We are especially concerned about the Gestafax ozone emissions. As little
as 0.1 ppm (parts of vapour per million parts of air) can cause lung -
damage; ear, nose ana throat irritation. Further, operation of these :
machines increases the already high noise Tevel in the room.

We would appreciate your immediate attent1on to the matter and awa1t ;”'
your reply. :

Thank you.
Sincerely
%%
Pairicia House® & RTEL ol
Secretary-lreasurer
AUCE Local 1
PH:rr T TN
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